Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board
The Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board hereby gives notice:

That the Petition filed by John C. Gibilaro on August 15, 2016, seeking a variance or waiver of 61J1-4.010(1)(b)(c), F.A.C., has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition was published in Vol. 42, No. 166 of the August 25, 2016, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Juana Watkins, Executive Director, Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board, 400 West Robinson Street, #N801, Orlando, FL 32801, (850)487-1395 or by electronic mail - Juana.Watkins@myfloridalicense.com.
